
Roxana, Illinois                                                                December 18, 2024 

Operation of the Steam Enhance Extraction (SEE) System 
at the Roxana former Public Works Yard (FPWY) was 
suspended on October 21, 2024, for system repairs and 
evaluation.  Due to winter operating considerations (snow 
and ice), system operations will resume in Spring 2025 
during warmer weather.  Planned winter activities include: 

 Operation of the existing Soil Vapor Extraction System. 
 Continued sampling and monitoring of Soil Vapor 

Points. 
 Continued maintenance and operational 

improvements to the SEE System. 

An updated factsheet will be sent before the SEE System 
restart in Spring 2025. 

For More Information: 

Please visit our website: http://roxanainvestigation.urs-
stl.net/ or contact: 

 Cork Tree Creative, Inc. Shell Community Relations, at 
(618) 656-7333 

 Illinois EPA Community Relations Coordinator, 
Sabrina Baily, at (312) 832-2162 

 Illinois EPA Collinsville Field OƯice Inspector, Ali Al-
Janabi, at (618) 363-2198 

 Village of Roxana Mayor, Marty Reynolds, at (618) 254-
0980 or mreynolds@roxana-il.org 

AECOM Technical Services, Inc. on behalf of Equilon Enterprises 
LLC d/b/a Shell Oil Products US 

 

  


